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751021-H.LTR1 

TO: Charles Ridgely 

FROM: R. S. Stevens 

 

  Oct. 21st, 1875 

Chas. Ridgely, Esq. 

Springfield 

 

 Dear Sir:- 

 

  It is possible we may find occasion to use a few hundred tons 

of iron rails in the next thirty or sixty days.  If so, on what basis would 

you furnish us, taking pay entirely in old rails delivered on cars to the 

Wabash Cos. here. 

 

   Yours respectfully, 

    R. S. Stevens 

     Genl Mangr. 

 

                                                           
1FROM:  Letter Book, "FROM R.S.S. — 1875-76." 


